
Good morning Working Group members, 
  
We are looking forward to seeing you for our monthly meeting shortly. Now that you have had some 
time to review the latest draft of the regulations, we want to use today’s meeting to answer any 
questions you may have or to discuss specific sections. We are also happy to discuss the minor 
legislative realignments the Department has proposed, which you can find here.  
 
As always, we are happy to discuss or answer any questions you may have.  
 
Thanks, and see you soon! 
Emma 
 
 
Emma Cimino she/her 
Deputy Commissioner, Environmental Quality  
Connecticut Department of Energy & Environmental Protection  
79 Elm Street, Hartford, CT 06106-5127  
p: 860-424-3387   

 
 

https://eregulations.ct.gov/eRegsPortal/Search/RMRView/PR2024-025
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/opm/bud-division/2025-leg-proposals/deep---partial-2025-01-07.pdf?rev=4ceb8b7d588549adb47fa2dd697a55df&hash=B49E15E726597D3B74E47DB0E394510B

